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Empire Hydrogen Receives Major Order

April 20, 201: Sidney, BC: Empire Hydrogen is extremely
pleased to announce that we have received a major order
from the within Victoria region. Butler Concrete has
ordered 47 units as a follow up to their testing on three
units since the autumn. We believe this order, totalling
$330,000 represent not only a record for Empire
Hydrogen, but also a record for our industry.

This order was placed only after Butler recorded a 20%
decrease in fuel consumption on their rock crushing
generator with our Fuel Enhancement System. The
generator operates many hours each day and this level of

fuel savings represents both a huge cost reduction and a huge reduction in GHG and other emissions.

Butler Concrete & Aggregate is fully committed to green initiatives: the company has introduced the
Climate Earth Project Builder Tool - Providing integrated embodied carbon reports and a wide range of
possible carbon impacts for project. The tool allows architects, engineers and developers to see the
embodied carbon impact of individual mixes and creates downloadable reports broken down by
application. Utilizing these reports provides a unique opportunity to plan, build and market future
projects with an informed embodied carbon profile.

Empire’s Bill Campbell closed this contract and has worked
with Butler’s full team of mechanics to create a product for the
unique requirements of concrete trucks which do not have
standard shock absorber systems. We will be installing cable
springs under each unit to absorb the rough conditions faced
on a daily basis. We can use this knowledge for future
installations on other off road equipment.

Thirty of the units are supported by the Government of British
Columbia’s CleanBC Heavy Duty Vehicle Efficiency Program
that rebates 50% of the installed cost of an Empire Hydrogen
Fuel Enhancement System. This is a direct result of the work Empire did with the BC Government two
years ago to include our system in their CleanBC incentive program.

There can be no doubt that this record order is highly attractive to the investment community. We are
working with institutional investors and investment bankers to obtain the funding necessary to quickly
achieve our growth objectives. We invite our current shareholders to take final advantage of our 75¢
seed share program.

For more information on this contract, please contact Bill Campbell, Sven Tjelta or Andrew Evans directly
at 778-426-0911 or Andrew@EmpireHydrogen.com



